
Town	of	Hoosick	
Public	Hearing	

Monday	July	11,	2017	6:30	PM	
	

Pledge	of	Allegiance	
	
Roll	Call:	Supervisor	Mark	Surdam,		Eric	Sheffer,	Dave	Sutton,	Jeff	Wysocki,	Jenn	Hyde	
	
Legal	Notice:	published	in	the	Eagle	Press	June	29,	2017	with	affidavit.	
	
Purpose	of	Meeting:		For	the	fiscal	year	2017	Community	Development	Block	Grant	Application	to	
be	submitted	jointly	with	the	Village	of	Hoosick	Falls	for	Woods	Brook.	
	
Brad	Grant,	Senior	Project	Manager			and	Bob	Murphy,	Land	Use	Planner-	Both	from	Barton&	
Loguidice	Engineering	firm.	
The	Woods	Brook	starts	at	Jim	Hoags	on	Johnson	Hill	Rd.	and	runs	to	Bayer	Rd	intersection	into	the	
Village.		The	plan	is	to	divert	the	water	from	above	the	Country	Club	to	keep	the	majority	of	water	
south	of	the	Village.			
The	grant	is	for	$750,000.	Which	is	the	maximum	amount	from	CDBG,	with	other	agencies	getting	
involved	we	could	potentially	get	a	million.		Most	of	the	money	will	be	going	towards	the	Village	and	
the	Town	will	have	installed	8x8	box	culverts	which	help		create	the	water		diversion	away	from	the	
Village.	
The	actual	project	cost	would	cost		7-8	million	dollars.		
The	application	will	be	submitted	by	the	end	of	July.	There	should	not	be	any	question	about		
receiving	the	grant	in	light	of	the	state	of	emergency	from	Woods	Brook		flooding		on	July	1st.			

	 	

Adjournment	

Sheffer	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	the	public	hearing	at	7:30	pm,	Wysocki	seconded,	all	ayes	carried.	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Sue	Stradinger,	Hoosick	Town	Clerk	

	

	


